
  abound 4052 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abound 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) {abound}, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  above 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and {above}).[ql

  above 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense
of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
 by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly {above},
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, beyond
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  abundance 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) {abundance} (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  abundant 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) {abundant}, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  abundant 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative
of 4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
more {abundant}, greater (much) more, overmuch.[ql

  abundantly 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly
above, more {abundantly}, advantage, exceedingly, very highly,
beyond measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  abundantly 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding
{abundantly} above, more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly,
very highly, beyond measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  advantage 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly
above, more abundantly, {advantage}, exceedingly, very highly,
beyond measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  and 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
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superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over {and} above).[ql

  and 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough {and} to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  away 1599 # ekpempo {ek-pem'-po}; from 1537 and 3992; to
despatch: -- send {away} (forth).[ql ***. ekpeirissou. See 1537
and 4053.[ql

  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, {be} left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, {be} the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance ({be}
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  better 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the {better}, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  beyond 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense
of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
 by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, {beyond}
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  beyond 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense
of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
 by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, {beyond}
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  exceed 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, {exceed},
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  exceeding 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
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sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- {exceeding}
abundantly above, more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very
highly, beyond measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  exceedingly 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly
above, more abundantly, advantage, {exceedingly}, very highly,
beyond measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  exceedingly 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- {exceedingly}, out of measure, the more.[ql

  excel 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
{excel}, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  forth 1599 # ekpempo {ek-pem'-po}; from 1537 and 3992; to
despatch: -- send away ({forth}).[ql ***. ekpeirissou. See 1537
and 4053.[ql

  greater 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative
of 4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
more abundant, {greater} (much) more, overmuch.[ql

  have 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, {have} more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  have 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, ({have}, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  highly 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense
of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
 by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very {highly}, beyond
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  increase 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, {increase}, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  left 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be {left}, redound, remain (over and above).[ql
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  make 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- ({make}, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  measure 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense
of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
 by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, beyond
{measure}, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  measure 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- exceedingly, out of {measure}, the more.[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
{more}) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have {more}) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, {more}) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense of
beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, beyond
measure, {more}, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  more 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense of
beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
{more} abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly, beyond
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql

  more 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative of
4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
more abundant, greater (much) {more}, overmuch.[ql

  more 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative of
4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
{more} abundant, greater (much) more, overmuch.[ql

  more 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- exceedingly, out of measure, the {more}.[ql

  much 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative of
4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
more abundant, greater ({much}) more, overmuch.[ql
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  of 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- exceedingly, out {of} measure, the more.[ql

  out 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- exceedingly, {out} of measure, the more.[ql

  over 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain ({over} and above).[ql

  over 5240 # huperekchuno {hoop-er-ek-khoo'-no}; from 5228 and
the alternate form of 1632; to pour out over, i.e. (passively)
to overflow: -- run {over}.[ql ***. huperekperissou. See 5228
and 1537 and 4053.[ql

  overmuch 4055 # perissoteros {per-is-sot'-er-os}; comparative
of 4053; more superabundant (in number, degree or character): --
more abundant, greater (much) more, {overmuch}.[ql

  redound 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, {redound}, remain (over and above).[ql

  remain 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, {remain} (over and above).[ql

  run 5240 # huperekchuno {hoop-er-ek-khoo'-no}; from 5228 and
the alternate form of 1632; to pour out over, i.e. (passively)
to overflow: -- {run} over.[ql ***. huperekperissou. See 5228
and 1537 and 4053.[ql

  send 1599 # ekpempo {ek-pem'-po}; from 1537 and 3992; to
despatch: -- {send} away (forth).[ql ***. ekpeirissou. See 1537
and 4053.[ql

  spare 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to {spare}, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  superfluous 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly
above, more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly,
beyond measure, more, {superfluous}, vehement[-ly].[ql

  the 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be {the} better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql
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  the 4057 # perissos {per-is-soce'}; adverb from 4053;
superabundantly: -- exceedingly, out of measure, {the} more.[ql

  to 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and {to} spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  vehement 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the
sense of beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in
quality); by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537)
violently; neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly
above, more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, very highly,
beyond measure, more, superfluous, {vehement}[-ly].[ql

  very 4053 # perissos {per-is-sos'}; from 4012 (in the sense of
beyond); superabundant (in quantity) or superior (in quality);
by implication, excessive; adverbially (with 1537) violently;
neuter (as noun) preeminence: -- exceeding abundantly above,
more abundantly, advantage, exceedingly, {very} highly, beyond
measure, more, superfluous, vehement[-ly].[ql
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